Wilunyu “Words of Wisdom”
Big Sky Readers and Writers Festival 2022
Art Prize – Terms and Conditions

Participants will be invited to create and colour their own artwork using the template provided.  Seven artworks (7) will be chosen for display in the Post Office Lane Lightbox Gallery during the Big Sky Festival, with a prize of $350 per artwork.  All works submitted will be placed on display at the Geraldton Regional Library from 29 September -  16 October 2022.  
Wilunyu is the recognised traditional language of the area central to Geraldton. 

Entering the Competition:
1.	The “Words of Wisdom” art competition is open to all people of Aboriginal/Torres Strait 	Islander descent, 6 years old and above.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]2.	Copies of the template will be made available to the general public and if people wish, 	they may like to attend a free Workshop which will 	be held Saturday 3 September, 	10.30am-12.00pm at the Geraldton Regional Art Gallery.  To book, phone 9956 6750.
3.	To enter “Words of Wisdom” completed art pieces quiz must be submitted on the template provided to the Gallery or Geraldton Regional Library by 4pm, Monday 12 September.  
4.  	When submitting your artwork, you must provide your name, phone number and email address and tick the relevant age bracket. We will use this information only in relation to the Competition and will not use it for any other purposes whatsoever.  We will not keep this information after winners are notified.
5.	You may only send in one entry per person to the Competition.
6.	City of Greater Geraldton staff and their families are not eligible to enter.

Picking the Winners:
1. 	Seven entries will be chosen by judges to be displayed in the Post Office Lane Lightbox Gallery from 29 September until a date to be determined in December 2022.
2.	Each winning entry will receive a prize of $350.  The seven entries chosen will be 	from the 	following age brackets:
	*	6 – 10 years (2 entries)
	*	11 – 17 years (2 entries)
	*	18 years + (3 entries)
3.	The winners will be notified by phone and/or email on or before Friday 23 	September 2022.

Other:
1.	If you wish to collect your entry after the 16 October, these will be held by the Library 	until 30 November.  It is the responsibility of the entrant to collect their entry by this time 	if they wish.  
2.	The City takes no responsibility for entries that are lost, delayed, not completed or cannot be delivered or entered.



